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   Wednesday 2nd April, 2025 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing to you with an update about the Year 3 staffing for the Summer Term. I 
am delighted to let you know that after interviews last week, we appointed Miss Annie 
Wood as Year 3 teacher for the Summer Term. She will start on Monday 28th of April 
but will be in school between now and then to spend time in the classroom and meet 
with Mrs Preece as part of the class handover. Miss Wood will also be accompanying 
the class on their residential trip, along with Mrs Preece, Miss Evans and Miss 
Massey. This will be a great opportunity for her to get to know the children well, in an 
environment outside of the classroom.  
 
Although Miss Wood will be your main point of contact in the Summer Term, Mrs 
Preece will continue to have oversight of the class, continuing to spend time in Year 
3 after Easter, and will ensure a smooth handover. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support and 
patience during this time. As ever, if you have any concerns or questions, please do 
not hesitate to contact myself or Mrs Preece. 
 
With best wishes,  

 
 
 
 

Elissa Vigus 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


